
6 months after the home arrived on site and we found it had sunken 2" down the entire centerline, Liscott finally decided to permanently install the steel beam in the basement. This required hydraulically raising the beam. This is an image of some of the damage caused by this operation. Liscott never repaired any of this. 



An example of the poor quality trim work performed by Liscott. These conditions exist throughout the entire home. 



This image and the following image demonstrate the improper repairs Liscott made to the garage trusses they broke.






